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City asks residents to conserve water in Duluth Heights area
 

The City of Duluth is requesting that residents in the Duluth Heights area conserve water usage as a precautionary measure
while crews work to repair a water main leak.  Crews working on the construction of the Highland Pump Station encountered
a leak in the main pipe this afternoon.  This is the main pipe that feeds water into the  Highland water tank.  Crews are on
site and working as quickly as possible to fix the leak. 

 

Estimated completion time of the repairs is unknown.  Additional information will be provided as it becomes available.
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